

Holy Family, believing that each student is a child of God, challenges each to embrace the Gospel message, to achieve academic excellence and to make a difference in the world.

January 1, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian.

Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a blessed and safe Christmas and had time to rest and relax during this break. We are so grateful for the time we've had together and look forward to many more great times together in 2021! School resumes on Monday, January 4th.

In order for us to have a safe return, please adhere to our guidelines on illnesses. If any member of your immediate family is sick, all members of your family must stay home until symptoms clear. Please remember to fill out the Absence Form found on our school website. We want to continue to keep one another as safe as possible.

Mrs. Laura Sturgess, the newest member of our HFS teaching staff (5th/6th Grade), is eager to begin! Our art and Spanish teaching positions remain open. As soon as these positions are filled, I will send out a message.

May 2021 fill us with joy and peace! God bless, Mrs. Theresa Purcell Principal Holy Family School

## **EUCHARISTIC MIRACLES DISPLAY**

The Eucharistic Miracles will be on display for ALL to enjoy in the Father Bush Parish Center for the entire week of January 3 - 10! Please check the Holy Family bulletin for specific times. HFS students will visit this display as well the week we return.

## **HFS SPORTS UPDATE**

Volleyball will HOPEFULLY resume in January. Stay tuned for updates as we receive them from Gov. Whitmer and MHSAA.

## Positivity Project

Virtue/Character Trait of the Week: Hope (Optimism) P2 for Families: P2 for Families (password: P2)

Saints: St. Joseph, St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, BLs. Louis & Zelie Martin

## SCHOOL CALENDAR FOR JANUARY

- 4 P2 shirts with uniform bottoms may be worn eLearner Exchange: Drop off YELLOW envelopes, pick up BLUE envelopes
- 7 All School Virtual Mass (Epiphany will be celebrated with 8th Graders as Three Kings)
- 8 SPIRIT DAY Students may wear spirit wear tops and jeans

Watch for more news next week regarding Catholic Schools' Week and "Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat" cast practices!